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November.7, 2019

t

‘Re: . 3310FallbrookPark ' L o

‘Canandaigua, NY

. T:o Whom It May Concern,

- Gary and Laura Haseley are prospective buyers for the property at3810

Fallbrook Park, Canandaigua, New York. The Haseley’s wish to develop the
property as part of the pu'rchase of the property and wish to submit applications
to the Planning Board and Zoning Board of Town of Canandaigua, New York.

Please accept this letter that the current owner of the property, Dan Gabriel,
have given the Haseley’s permission to proceed with the application process as
noted above, with the understanding that Mr. Gabriel is not involved in the
application process and will ot be responsible for any associated fees with the
applications to both the Planning Board and Zoning Board.

As the appliéant, Gary Haseley, shall receive and paying chargebacks for legal
and engineering fees from the Town of Canandaigua for the project- and shall
be send to the following address:

Gary and Layra Haseley
e Unz 7 A

2 §ACH
Tupifer FC 33469

Upon review of this letter and submitted applications, please let me know if you
have any questions or are in need of additional information as part of this

application.

Respectfully,

Jay\Harris-Maxwell
Project Manager
anlon Architects

Owner signature apphca;sg;nijr ILX




